
COVID-19 Policies: Adult Program Participants 
Keeping our staff and students safe is a top priority and everyone must do their part. These 
policies have been developed by the Board of Directors with the intention of making our spaces 
as safe as possible for our community, which includes many (yet to be vaccinated) children and 
seniors. If you contract COVID-19 while you are enrolled in a class, we ask that you inform 
ABC/MMA staff as soon as possible and do not attend any in-person programs if you have any 
symptoms, regardless of testing and vaccination status.  
 
Masks: When indoors, all staff and students are required to wear a mask that covers the nose 
and mouth.  
 
Vaccinations: As of Oct 6th, all staff and students attending in-person adult programs  
will be required to provide proof of a COVID-19 vaccination before attending. MMA students 
should send a photo of their vaccination card to cshea@agassiz.org. LWN students can send a 
photo of their vaccination card to kdalton@agassiz.org.  
 
Vaccination Exemptions: If you are unable to get vaccinated because of health or sincere 
religious reasons, you will be required to show proof of a negative COVID-19 test that was 
taken in the 72 hours prior to the class each week.   
 
Health Screening: We ask that you do not attend classes if you are experiencing any COVID-19 
symptoms, regardless of how severe. Please make sure you can answer “no” to these questions 
before attending class:  
 
In the last 24 hours, have you of any household members experienced any of the following 
symptoms: 

• Fever (temperature of 100.0° F or above), felt feverish, or had chills? 
• Cough? 
• Sore throat? 
• Difficulty breathing? 
• Gastrointestinal symptoms (diarrhea, nausea, vomiting)? 
• Fatigue? 
• Headache? 
• New loss of smell or taste? 
• New muscle aches? 
• Any other sign of illness? 

 
Staff: Our staff have been required to provide proof of vaccination. If they are unable to be 
vaccinated due to health reasons or sincere religious beliefs, they will be required to provide 
proof of a negative COVID test twice each week.  
 


